
LESTER B. 

PEARSON 

CATHOLIC 

ELEMENTARY 

SCHOOL 

COMING TO  

SCHOOL 
Driving, Parking, Kiss 

N’ Ride, & Walking 

BUS LANE 

DRIVE THROUGH 

K
I
S
S
 &

 R
I
D
E
 

S
I
D
E
W

A
L
K
 

D
R
I
V
E
 T

H
R
O
U
G
H
 

K
I
S
S
 &

 R
I
D
E
 

LESTER B PEARSON 

CATHOLIC  

ELEMENTARY 

SCHOOL 

Gr. 1 

Dismissal 

Door 

S
tud

e
nt Pa

th
  

S
tud

e
nt Pa

th
  

Student Path  

Please follow the new drop off and afternoon pickup procedures 

carefully to ensure the safety of all students, parents and staff. 

 

Patron Blessed Teresa of Calcutta 



Procedures 

Walking to School 
Students walking to school are asked to 

use the fenced pathway around the 

parking lot which leads to the field.  

This is for the safety of the students 

so they do not have to cross the parking 

lot.   

Members of the Brampton Safety Coun-

cil will be visiting the school and making 

recommendations.  We will let you know 

if changes are necessary after these 

consultation meetings.    

Please remember that student safety 

supersedes parents’ convenience.  Staff 

members are on duty to ensure that our 

students are safe.  If you have con-

cerns or suggestions about our Kiss and 

Ride procedures, please put them in 

writing and hand them in at the office.  

Please do not openly address staff with 

inappropriate comments or gestures in 

front of our students.   

 

Thank you for following our procedures 

and making our parking lot safe for our 

students! 

Phone: 905-793-4861 

Fax: 905-793-4497 

www.dpcdsb.org/LBPEA 
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Student Drop Off and Pick-Up 
Let’s Work Together to Ensure Student Safety!!! 

 

The Kiss and Ride lane is located on the west side of the building by the parking lot.  This lane 

allows an adult to drop-off or pick up their child without getting out of the vehicle.  Vehicles should never be left 

unattended in the Kiss and Ride lane.   The area in front of the school is a designated fire route.  There 

is no stopping at the front of the school at any time.  This area is for buses and emergency vehicles only. 

 

Kindergarten & Grade 1 Student Pick Up. 

Kindergarten and Grade 1 adults picking up student are asked NOT to use the Kiss and Ride lane since these students 

require an adult to pick them up at the door.  Please park in the parking lot or the adjacent streets and walk to the 

appropriate dismissal door.   

 

Kiss and Ride Procedures 

To ensure the safety of our students we require all parents using the program to follow the 

procedures outlined below: 

Use the Kiss and Ride lane to drop off or pick up your child 

Do not use the drive-thru lane for dropping off or picking up children 

Move up the Kiss and Ride lane as far as possible to maximize the number of cars using 

the program 

Do not get out of your vehicle 

Do not back up 

Students must be able to exit and enter the car independently 

Students must exit the car using the passenger side doors only 

Please follow staff directions when you are asked to move up, drive away, etc.  

 

Driving to School and Parking 

If you are using the parking lot to bring your children to school, please do not cross through 

the drive through and Kiss and Ride lanes.  Use either the paved area close to the field or the 

crosswalk at the beginning of the Kiss and Ride lane.   

 

Please remember that student safety supersedes parents’ convenience.  Staff members are on 

duty to ensure that our students are safe.  If you have concerns or suggestions about our Kiss 

and Ride procedures, please put them in writing and hand them in at the office.  Please do not 

openly address staff with inappropriate comments or gestures.    


